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Events of the Week
Sat! 1/24! Confession 4:30 - 5:00 PM!
! ! Mass 5:30 PM
Sun! 1/25! 8AM - 10AM - 12Noon
! ! Youth Choir Rehearsal - 11:00 AM 
Mon! 1/26! Mass 8:00 AM
Tue! 1/27! Mass 8:00 AM
! ! Parent Advisory Meeting - 7PM
Wed! 1/28! Rel. Ed. Classes 4:30 - 5:30 PM
! ! HS Youth Group 6:30 - 8:30PM
! ! R.C.I.A Class 6:30 - 8:00 PM 
Thur! 1/29! Mass 8:00 AM
Fri! 1/30! Mass 8:00 AM 
! ! Jr. High  Youth Group 6:30 - 8:30PM
Sat! 1/31! Confession 4:30 - 5:00 PM
! ! Mass 5:30 PM!

Mass Intentions
Sat! 1/24! 5:30 PM Ron Sanchez
! ! !    Eddie Reynolds
Sun! 1/25! 8:00 AM  Connie Meyrhoffer
! ! !    St. Bernadette’s Community
! ! 10:00 AM Lucy Pensotes✞
! ! 12 Noon Bob Harrell
Mon! 1/26! 8:00 AM Abel Tarango
Tue! 1/27! 8:00 AM
Thur! 1/29! 8:00 AM
Fri! 1/30! 8:00 AM Abel Tarango
Sat! 1/31!  5:30 PM Betty Ruffin
 ✞For the intentions of!

Third Sunday in Ordinary Time
January 25, 2015 The kingdom of God is at hand.

Repent, and believe in the gospel.
— Mark 1:15

Please consider endowments to St. Bernadette’s Parish

Thank you St. Bernadette Family!
We are thankful for your donations of fleece for baby 
blanket making;as well, thank you for your 
contributions of baby goods for the Pregnancy Help 
Center.The blankets and the baby goods will be 
given as a gift from St. Bernadette Church to the 
Pregnancy Help  Center.This is the final weekend the 
teens are accepting donations.If you have more you 
want to give, please call the Pregnancy Help Center 
to make arrangements:933-9131.Generosity 
abounds at St. Bernadette Church!

Next Weekend’s Readings
First Reading — Moses spoke to all the people, saying: “A 
prophet like me will the LORD, your God, raise up for 
you” (Deuteronomy 18:15-20).
Psalm — (Psalm 95).
Second Reading — Brothers and sisters: I should like you to 
be free of anxieties (1 Corinthians 7:32-35).

  Mass Intentions Request
Mass intended for:______________________________

Deceased: ___             Living: ___

Tel # _____________________

Requested by: __________________________________

Donation: $10.00
Please enclose check payable to St. Bernadette’s

Altar Flowers Request
In memory of: __________________________

Requested by: __________________________

Tel #_____________________

Cost: $40.00, please make check payable to St. Bernadette’s

 Society of St. Vincent de Paul
St. Bernadette’s Conference is accepting donations 
now! Needs: Non-perishable foods, Winter clothing 
and blankets. Drop-off bins are located in the back of 
the Church. Please call (209) 451-0774 for help or 
more information about SVdP.

St. Bernadette’s Ladies Guild will meet in the Msgr. 
Liam Moore Hall for a 9AM breakfast the second 
Saturday of each Month. No dues. Everyone Welcome! 

Next meeting is February 14th.

Mass Intentions & Altar Flowers
If there is a loved one whom you would like remembered 
at a special Mass or with altar flowers, please fill out the 
appropriate form below. You may drop it in the collection 
basket, mail it, or drop it by the parish office.

First Friday Taize Service
Come and celebrate an evening of 

prayer, adoration, and song!

Friday, February 6, 2015
7:00 - 8:00 PM

Memorial Service 
There will be a memorial service for Reverend 
Clark T. Kelley, O.S.F.S,(May 13, 1930 - August 14, 
2014), at St. Mary's High School, Our Lady Queen 
of the Angels Chapel, February 2, 2015 at 
the 7:30am Mass with a reception to follow.   Father 
Kelley ministered here at St. Bernadette's for a 
number of years. Eternal rest grant unto him O Lord.  

February Birthday Party
Everyone is welcome to come and join the 
parishioners who are celebrating their birthday in 
February! The celebration will be on Sunday, February  
8th after the 10AM Mass in the Msgr. Liam Moore Hall.

This Weekend’s Second Collection

Today, we will take up the Collection for the 
Church in Latin America. Your gifts to the 
collection will fund catechesis, marriage and 
family life programs, and seminarian education in 
Latin America and the Caribbean. The support 
you give today will provide opportunities for years 
to come. Please support the Church in Latin 
America and be generous in today’s collection. 

St. Bernadette’s Needs Volunteers
Volunteers needed to help  with ushering duties at 
the 5:30 Mass.   If you are able to help, please 
leave your name and phone number with the 
church office 465-3081.  Thank you!

World Wide Marriage Encounter
Married couples: It has been said that the greatest gift 
you can give your children is two parents very much in 
love with each other. If you would like to enrich the 
communication in your marriage, consider attending a 
World Wide Marriage Encounter Weekend . The next 
Weekend dates are February 13-15, 2015 in Turlock.  
For more information visit our website at: 
stocktonwwme.org or contact John and Angelica 
Angarita at applications@stocktonwwme.org or 
209-691-0603.St. Bernadette’s Ladies Guild 

Annual Bake Sale
On February  14th & 15th the Ladies Guild will be 
hosting a Bake Sale after all Masses. There will be 
goodies of all kinds! For more information contact 
the parish office at 465-3081.

Change Our Lives
In today’s first reading, Jonah, sent by God to warn 
the people, storms through Nineveh, frightening the 
citizens out of their wits. It works! They repent 
before Jonah makes his way through a third of the 
city, and God sees “by their actions” how they have 
turned from evil.Then we hear Paul telling the 
Corinthians that “the world in its present form is 
passing away.” He calls for a change of heart. He 
stops short of telling them to set aside their 
everyday lives, but still he urges them—rather 
mysteriously—to live as though they aren’t doing 
the things they’re doing.Finally, Jesus stands on the 
shore and cries, “The kingdom of God is at hand!” 
The apostles-to-be abandon their nets and follow 
him. Thus in all the readings we hear an invitation to 
a radical and immediate change in our lives.

Cathedral of the Annunciation School
Open Enrollment January 5 -  February 27

Annunciation School is accepting applications for 
the 2015 - 2016 school year. An informational 
meeting will be held on Thursday, February 5 at 
7PM downstairs in the school auditorium for 
those interested in visiting the school site and 
learning more about the curriculum, application 
process, and school policies. For more 
information regarding applications, please call the 
school office at (209)444-4000.
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